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VIEW IN YOUR BROWSER  |  UPDATE PREFERENCES  |  FORWARD TO A FRIEND

Welcome to the June 2022 edition of the CPOC newsletter,





Thank you for subscribing and supporting CPOC, contact us at CPOC@rcoa.ac.uk if you have

any content you think we should share in our newsletters.

Welcome Professor Derek Alderson

Confirmed Incoming Chair of the CPOC Board

The Centre for Perioperative Care is pleased to announce that Professor Derek Alderson has

been confirmed as the incoming Chair of the CPOC Board. As Chair, Derek will begin in post in

July 2022. 





Contact CPOC

https://mailchi.mp/c3c68133b065/cpoc-newsletter-november-805125?e=[UNIQID]
https://rcoa.us11.list-manage.com/profile?u=126276b72dc50221fced61d87&id=e230113c72&e=[UNIQID]&c=e882a4752b
http://us11.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=126276b72dc50221fced61d87&id=e882a4752b&e=[UNIQID]
mailto:cpoc@rcoa.ac.uk
mailto:cpoc@rcoa.ac.uk
mailto:CPOC@rcoa.ac.uk
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Derek Alderson is an emeritus Professor of Surgery at The University of Birmingham and immediate

past president of Royal College of Surgeons of England, a post he held from 2017 to 2020. The

RCSEng are a key CPOC Partner. Derek has a long-standing interest in perioperative care, being

heavily involved in the development of multi-disciplinary teams and multi-professional working for

patients with upper gastro-intestinal cancers more than 20 years ago. Derek has published

extensively on outcomes for upper gastro-intestinal cancers focusing on issues that affect quality

of life and patient satisfaction.





We look forward to welcoming Derek as he begins in post and leads the CPOC Board in driving

forward the perioperative care agenda.

 

PRSB Shared Decision Making Standard 
The PRSB information standard on shared decision making provides a framework for clinicians to

record the decision-making process between themselves and their patients. The standard also

CPOC Resources

https://cpoc.org.uk/guidelines-resources/resources


03/08/2022, 09:32 CPOC Newsletter June 2022

https://mailchi.mp/c3c68133b065/cpoc-newsletter-november-805125 3/7

allows the shared decision information to be shared between professionals and their different

record systems. The standard has been developed based on the GMC guidance on shared

decision-making and consent and the NICE guidelines. 





The standard sets out the information that should be recorded for a shared decision making

discussion between a clinician and patient, and then shared afterwards with the patient and

other professionals who care for them. 




Find out more on the standard.

Read CPOC Blog on the SDM Standard

https://www.gmc-uk.org/ethical-guidance/ethical-guidance-for-doctors/decision-making-and-consent
https://www.nice.org.uk/about/what-we-do/our-programmes/nice-guidance/nice-guidelines/shared-decision-making
https://theprsb.org/standards/shareddecisionmakingstandard/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EnHwhj9YhZ8
https://cpoc.org.uk/shared-decision-making-sdm-patients-perspective-new-standard
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Live CPOC Consultation 
National Safety Standards for Invasive Procedures

(NatSSIPs) 

Clinical drafting group led by Professor Iain Moppett and Dr Annie Hunningher

The Centre for Perioperative Care (CPOC) has been tasked by the NHS National Director of

Patient Safety at NHS England/Improvement with continuing refinement and development of the

National Safety Standards for Invasive Procedures (NatSIPPs).





CPOC brought together a multidisciplinary working group to draft the revision and we are

pleased to let you know that the draft Guideline for National Safety Standards for Invasive

Procedures (NatSSIPs) consultation is now open for comments. 



Deadline for comments: 17:00 08 July 2022 

 

View consultation

https://cpoc.org.uk/get-involved/vacancies-and-consultations
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Dr Chris Packham is the Chair of the Health Services Committee at the Faculty of Public Health.


Chris is an Associate Medical Director and Consultant in Public Health at a local Trust and a

practicing GP in inner-city Nottingham. He was previously Executive Director of Public Health in

Nottingham for 10 years, past national Vice President of the Association of Directors of Public

Health, and past chair of examiners for FPH.  He is the local Integrated Care System clinical lead

for Health Inequalities.

PIF TICK Criteria Updates 

Are you a healthcare professional?

The Patient Information Forum (PIF) has launched an update to the UK’s only assessed quality

mark for print and digital health and care information.


Organisations must undergo a rigorous, independent assessment, proving they meet 10 criteria,

to be awarded the PIF TICK.





The update places a greater emphasis on inclusion and reflects the huge evolution in health and

care information since the PIF TICK was launched in 2020.


https://pifonline.org.uk/
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Find out more 

Copyright © 2020 Centre for Perioperative Care, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email as you are on the mailing list for the Centre for Perioperative Care.




Our mailing address is:


Centre for Perioperative Care

Churchill House


35 Red Lion Square

London, WC1R 4SG 


United Kingdom














This email was sent to <<Email Address>>


https://piftick.org.uk/2022/06/07/pif-tick-criteria-updates/
https://www.twitter.com/CPOC_News/
http://www.cpoc.org.uk/
mailto:%3C%3CEmail%20Address%3E%3E
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